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San Bernardino Fire Station 225 Temporarily Closed 

Fire Station 225 located at 1640 West Kendall Dr. in San Bernardino has temporarily been shut down for 

repairs. Firefighters have been serving their community from a modular building at this location since 1976. 

This station serves Cal State San Bernardino and the surrounding community.   

 

We anticipate minimal changes in response times. The community will be served by three nearby San 

Bernardino County fire stations.   

The 3 person crew, which operates a Type 1 Fire Engine, a Medic Engine and a Brush Engine, has temporarily 

relocated to Fire Station 221, located at 200 East 3
rd

 St., San Bernardino. 

As call volume for fire and EMS services continue to rise in this area, the need for a fire station remains. San 

Bernardino County Fire is dedicated to mitigating the much needed repairs as quickly as possible so that the 

station may reopen in the near future.   

Learn more about your fire department at www.sbcfire.org.   

The San Bernardino County Fire Department is an all-risk/full-service fire department committed to providing 

premier fire services through a balance of regionalized delivery and accountability to our local communities. 

We provide services beyond emergency response through our Office of Emergency Services, Office of the Fire 

Marshal, and state-of-the-art Communications Center. Our jurisdiction encompasses 19,278 square miles of 

extremely diverse deserts, mountains and valleys that span from the Los Angeles County line to the Colorado 

River and include over 60 distinct communities/cities. 
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